
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT and VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CREEK 

RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday, October 4, 2011 

District Office 

5:00 p.m.. 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by school board representative Tina Roehl. 

 

Members Present:  Michael Garvey, Tina Roehl, Bridget Thomas, Tom Kupsche 

 

Member Absent:  Kellie Loeb 

 

Also Present:  Mark Johnsrud and Jim Braunschweig 

 

Dr. Garvey verified the meeting was properly posted. 

 

Motion by Garvey/Thomas to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion passed. 

 

Motion by Thomas/Kupsche to appoint Tina Roehl as Recreation Committee Chair.  Motion 

passed. 

 

Jim Braunschweig reported that 78 children are involved with the fall youth soccer program.  All 

teams are being coached by volunteer coaches. 

 

Mr. Braunschweig also reported that an adult volleyball league was started this fall and there are 

5 teams participating on a 5 week season. 

 

Committee members gave feedback as to future programs. 

 

Mr. Kupsche will get contacts for Creek Baseball and Youth Football so the Committee can meet 

with them to see about assimilation. 

 

Mr. Braunschweig would like to offer Open Gym on Wednesday nights, Pottery and Holiday 

Classes and Chess Club. 

 

Ms. Thomas suggested Fort Health Care classes.  She will get the contact to Mr. Braunschweig. 

 

Mrs. Roehl and Dr. Garvey suggested increased exposure to the seniors.  Mr. Braunschweig will 

contact them so the Recreation Program can at least publicize upcoming events. 

 

Mr. Braunschweig would like to offer 2 or 3 nights of Adult Volleyball next summer. 

 

Mr. Braunschweig will develop the publicity for the winter events and a winter mailing will be 

sent to District residents. 

 



Dr. Garvey presented the 2010-11 Recreation financial report and the proposed 2011-12 budget.   

 

The Village representatives were asked about the Village’s financial commitment to the 

Director’s salary and benefits. 

 

Village Administrator Mark Johnsrud was present to indicate he did not allow for any 

contribution to the Recreation program in the budget he presented to the Village Board. 

 

Ms. Thomas and Mr. Kupsche suggested the Village Board meet and discuss the Village budget 

again.  Dr. Garvey requested a response by the end of October in order to set the school levy on 

November 1
st
. 

 

Motion by Thomas/Kupsche to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


